
We continue to be overwhelmed by the generosity  
of the many individuals who have contributed to  
All Star Children’s Foundation. We feel blessed beyond 
measure that our dream of directly helping children 
overcome the trauma of abuse at our Campus of 
Hope and Healing is becoming a reality.

Graci and Dennis McGillicuddy

GREETINGS TO THE ALL STAR 
CHILDREN’S FOUNDATION 
COMMUNITY!

OUR MISSION
The mission of the All Star Children’s Foundation 

is to create a safe place for children to heal  
from the trauma of child abuse.
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When we set forth on this mission we knew that we wanted to 
provide a safe, nurturing place where children could heal from 
the effects of abuse; where sibling groups could stay together. 
Since we took our first step forward, it’s as if a natural wind has 
lifted our sails and moved us forward. It is our privilege to tell 
you all that we have accomplished with your help:

•	 We are planning a grand opening in November for the 
Campus – just two years from the day we broke ground!

•	 Our collaboration with Johns Hopkins All Children’s 
Hospital, and specifically Dr Kristin Hoffman, is leading 
the development and implementation of our clinical and 
research programs.

•	 We have hired all our senior staff! See this information 
below. Our staff now includes our new Clinical Director, 
Kimberly Treharne and three clinicians who have already 
begun serving children and their families on an  
outpatient basis.

•	 We have a highly committed and passionate board  
of directors.

•	 We will be making our second trip to Washington D.C. this 
month to talk with policymakers regarding the mission of 
All Star. Our conversations flow naturally as we are aligned 
with the federal Family First Prevention Services Act that 
focuses funding on innovative, evidence-based prevention 
and intervention services to children and their families.

A Transformational Vision

Please read on and see what your 
support and belief in our mission has 
accomplished! 

And the best is yet to come! Soon 
children will be living in our family 
foster homes, healing from their 
emotional trauma and learning tools 
to move them toward a full life of 
wholeness.

Thank you for joining us on this 
journey of love.

Gratefully,
Graci and Dennis McGillicuddy

We Are Grateful for Each of You



Lucia Branton, 
Executive Director

Brian Johnson, and  
Jack and Antoinette Brill,  

write their messages

Dorothea Sandland,  
Ernie Kretzmer and Graci 
pose next to the photo of the 
residential home Kretzmer funded

Friends of All Star had the chance to write their heartfelt wishes for each child who will receive treatment 
at the All Star clinical treatment building during a January wall signing event. All Star will begin accepting 
children into the foster family homes in late fall.

All Star is pleased to offer opportunities to contribute and be recognized with naming right options for key 
spaces on the campus. Naming rights are available for foster family homes and more. For a complete list of 
opportunities and additional details, please contact Kate Reed at KateR@ascf.care. Or, call: 941.217.6503.

NOTES OF ENCOURAGEMENT OFFERED AT WALL SIGNING EVENT

Priscilla and Senator Connie Mack at the January wall signing event wrote:

 “Within these walls we will 
witness a rebirth  
of the human spirit.”

Here at All Star, we are thrilled to announce that our leadership team is 
fully in place. Our recent expansion includes the hiring of our CFO, Chief 
Advancement Officer and Clinical Director.

We are proud to have high-performing team members with diverse 
backgrounds, skills and talents. Our unifying connection is our 
commitment to the mission of All Star and a passion for improving  
the lives of children, families and communities.

I am pleased to announce that All Star began treating children last month 
on an out-patient basis and will begin accepting children into our family 
foster homes in late fall.

To learn more about the leadership team, contact Lucia at 941-217-6503 

Off and Running!
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Raymond Dean Hautamaki 
MD, FCCP, FACP

SECOND TRAUMA 
PARENTING TRAINING
FOR FOSTER PARENTS
SET FOR MAY 23 TO JULY 18
Unpacking the Invisible Suitcase

Every child who has experienced trauma carries 
with him or her an invisible suitcase.

This heavy suitcase is stuff ed full of their 
experiences and beliefs about themselves, their 
caregivers and the world. And it’s these beliefs that 
create the basis for startling and often troubling 
reactions from well-intended parental interactions.

Trauma Parenting Training unpacks these potentially 
destabilizing suitcase contents that can lead to 
disrupted placement and provides foster parents 
with the tools to deal with these issues without 
retraumatizing the child.

Please call Kate Reed @ 941.217.6503 for more 
information or visit our Facebook page. 

All Star Welcomes Dr. R. Dean Hautamaki 
to the Board of Directors
We’re pleased to announce that Dr. Hautamaki, a practicing physician with 
Hautamaki & Horiuchi, has joined the All Star Children’s Foundation board 
of directors.

Dr. Hautamaki specializes in providing internal medicine, pulmonology and 
critical care services. He is Chief of Internal Medicine at Sarasota Memorial 
Hospital. He is also Clinical Associate Professor of Internal Medicine at 
Florida State University and a long-time resident of Sarasota.

“We are so blessed that Dean is joining our board. The strength of his 
intellect and the depth of his compassion will contribute signifi cantly 
to our commitment to create a brighter future in foster care through 
innovation, science and compassion,” 

– Graci McGillicuddy, All Star Board Chair

As part of her position as All Star 
Executive Director, Lucia Branton 
participates in an ongoing national 
policy council convened by Casey 
Family Programs.

The most recent workshop was held 
this past month in Washington, D.C., 
and centered on restructuring child 
welfare practices and moving toward 
a public health approach nationwide. 
This approach aligns with the federal 
Family First Prevention Services Act 
that was signed into law in 2018.

Casey Family Programs is the largest 
private foundation in the country that 
deals exclusively with foster care and 
child welfare. We’re proud and excited 
to collaborate with this prestigious 
organization. Watch for updates on this 
topic in future newsletters.

CASEY FAMILY 
PROGRAMS
Leading a National Conversation 
on Foster Care and Child Welfare
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Front: Lucia Branton, executive director; Lindsey May, 
programs director; Samantha Ericson, clinical counselor; 
Kimberly Treharne, clinical director; Jon Ebert, Psy.D. 
clinical psychologist; Graci McGillicuddy, All Star co-
founder; Michelle Andrews, chief financial officer; Kristin 
Hoffman, Ph.D, director of psychology trauma, Johns 
Hopkins Children’s Hospital; Elaine Crouse, board member, 
Sally Dickinson, volunteer coordinator;

Back: Bailey Jackson, clinical counselor; Sean Paul, 
MD, child psychiatrist; Dawn Affeldt, clinical counselor; 
Dennis McGillicuddy, All Star co-founder; Maryann Stuart, 
volunteer; Jeff McCurdy, board member; Shawna Machado, 
board member; Kate Reed, chief advancement officer.

*Dr. Ebert is the Director at the Vanderbilt University 
Center of Excellence for Children in State Custody and 
is a nationally recognized expert in the assessment and 
delivery of services to children and families who have 
experienced traumatic stress and mental health challenges

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Graci McGillicuddy, Chair

Dennis McGillicuddy, Vice Chair
Elaine Crouse

Brett Hutchens
Shawna Machado

Jeff McCurdy
Dean Hautamaki, MD, FCCP, FACP

All Star Children’s Foundation 
1221 S Tamiami Trail  | Sarasota, Florida 34239 

(Temporary Mailing Address) 
941-217-6503 | kater@ascf.care

The All Star leadership team participated in a 2-day 
training provided by Dr. Jon Ebert* on what it means 
to be a member of a trauma-informed organization. 
The service model is called Attachment, Regulation 
and Competency (ARC) and it’s designed to shape 
individual level clinical intervention and provide the 
organizational framework we are using to support 
trauma-informed care. 

Essentially this approach recognizes the impact of 
trauma in the lives of the children and adults served. 
It means that all aspects of the organization—
from how employees are trained to how service is 
provided— are grounded in an understanding of 
trauma and its impact. And it means that everyone 
within the organization, from volunteer greeters to 
board members, is focused on promoting healing 
and resilience.  

BUILDING A  
STRONG FOUNDATION 
The Campus of Hope and Healing— 
and a Culture of Caring
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